
Pierce Elementary PATS Meeting 
November 17, 2021 

 
Attendees: Katie Prince- President, Kate Siebrandt- Vice President, Maria Becker- Treasurer, Kristi Brummels- 

Secretary,         Melissa Holan 
 

Agenda 
Item 

Notes/Comments 

Call to Order  The November PATS meeting was cancelled due to the state football championship game. An 
informal meeting was held after cookie dough pickup on November 17th to discuss upcoming 
events. All board members were present.  

Secretary’s Report No report given.  

  Treasurer’s Report No report given. 

December 17th Movie Day  Water and flavor packets for 355 students will be ordered from Tiger Town in Osmond. 
Popcorn will be ordered from The Liquor Store. Separate popcorn will be ordered for those 
with food allergies. Kristi will obtain popcorn bags from Midwest Bank.  

Snack Sales There will not be a snack sale in December.   

Teacher Gifts  $15 in Chamber Bucks and a card will be given to each employee of Pierce Elementary (teachers, 
paras, bus drivers, etc) for the holidays.  

Student Gifts  Katie will check with Custom Sports on prices and timeframes for ordering Pierce t-shirts as back-
to-school gifts for students. Please think of other ideas as well.  

Pizza for 6th Graders Pizza and gatorade will be purchased for the 6th grade class for assisting with cookie dough 
delivery. The tentative date for this will be Monday, November 22nd. Katie will obtain approval 
from Mr. Suehl .  

Playground Equipment   PATS will contribute up to $18,000 for preschool playground equipment. They may also apply for 
grants from the Pierce Community Organization and 150th Anniversary committee.  

Next Meeting There will not be a PATS meeting in December. In January, we will discuss applying for tax exempt 
status. 

 


